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 Brigid 

Shaughnessy

INT2015/3148/P 20/07/2015  13:36:58 We  are registere to receive email notifications of local planning applications and we WERE NOT 

informed about this one which is in the 'growth' area and of significant interest and concern to the local 

community. The submission for planning had gone ahead by stealth and such an over-sized, pushed to 

the limit development of a small site with 4 storey-town houses 

providing no affordable

or moderately priced housing or benefits to anyone deserves scrutiny both by Camden planning and the 

surrounding community. Again the centre of West Hampstead is being exploited because there is no 

master plan in place and developers are 'taking the mick'. On the grounds of density, inappropriate size 

for site and overdevelopment generally a change of use/planning shouldbe refused and a thouough 

public consultation undertaken.

Thank you.
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